
 

 

February 22, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Les Donovan, Chairperson 
Senate Committee on Assessment and Taxation 
Statehouse, Room 123-E 
Topeka, Kansas  66612  
 
Dear Senator Donovan: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 212 by Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 212 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 Under current law, the Department of Revenue is required to make available for public 
inspection each complete record of tax abatement that reduces a final tax liability by $5,000 or 
more.  SB 212 would allow the Department to make available for public inspection only an 
annual report that summarizes each record of tax abatement.   
 
 The Department of Revenue indicates SB 212 would have no fiscal effect on state 
revenues or expenditures.  
 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Steve Neske, Revenue  


